Minutes of Selectmen's Meeting
February 2, 1995 1:00 P.M,

Selectmen present were: Phil Dwight, Dave Boule and Tom Davis.
The Minutes of the January 30th meeting were approved as written.
The 1995 Warrant, Budget and Selectmen's letter were reviewed and
will be presented as written at the Puklic Meeting on February
13th.

The following items were signed:

- abatements as previously approved for 3id and Wesley Taylor and
Andrew DeMasi.

- Yield Tax for Valeriani
- Intent to Cut for Walker
Quit Claim Deed back to Southwell/Kenney for land previously

taken for nonpayment of taxes.

The Selectmen agreed to meet with individuals from the Maharishi
School for preliminary discussion on the assessed valuation of
their property.

Dave Boule agreed to review the possibility of seeking grant
funds for used oll recycling.

A letter for the Hancock Board of Selectmen regarding the closing
of Antrim Road except for summer usage was noted.

Respectfully submitted, Philip Dwight.



